
Inspiring Changemakers:
We have had a very successful couple of weeks 
sporting wise! 
On Tuesday 17th, our talented swimmers attended a 
gala at Northam pool and put out some very strong 
performances. We had several children come away 
with medals and came a valiant second place overall, 
losing by just 1 point to a strong St Margaret’s team. 
On Friday , Mr Brown took a team to the ACCT 
competition where again, there were some 
outstanding performances and the team were thrilled 
to discover they had come first over all, with another 
fantastic trophy to add to the cabinet. 
Amazing stuff everyone!  
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Community updates:

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our sports day on Tuesday 1st 
July. We are aiming for a 1pm start and the weather is looking pretty good! 
Year 6 will be running stalls for their enterprise projects, raising money for 
their leavers’ festivities while FOSH will be raising much appreciated funds 
to enrich and enhance the curriculum. Bring a picnic chair or blanket and your 
your best cheering voices! 

Key learning this week:
Last Thursday we welcomed a fantastic science workshop to 
enrich the curriculum - Year 3 continued their learning about rocks 
and Year 2 made vibro-robot animals linked to their work on 
adaptation. 
Y1 had a great time with “Asda Man” who brought lots of fruit and 
veg for them to try. Everyone enjoyed new textures and tastes and 
Pete very generously left lots of craft activities for us to use to 
follow up the experience. 

What’s new?
The children are beginning to take part in transition activities to 
ready them for the new academic year. This involves reading with 
their new teachers, visiting their new classrooms or simply 
spending time chatting and getting to know them a little better. 
This will continue until the end of term. 
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The children learning in the Den this week had a great time 
baking jam tarts. They made their own pastry, developing 
their fine motor skills as well as some fundamentals of 
baking and taste tested the jam they made earlier in the half 
term.  


